RICHARD BURNS STATE LIBRARIAN



## STATE OF HAWAII HAWAII STATE PUBLIC LIBRARY SYSTEM OFFICE OF THE STATE LIBRARIAN 44 MERCHANT STREET HONOLULU, HAWAII 96813

December 29, 2009

North Beach West Maui Benefit Fund c/o Lance D. Collins, Esq. Law Office of Lance D. Collins 2070 Vineyard Street, Suite 5 Wailuku, Hawaii 96793

Dear Mr. Collins,

On behalf of the Hawaii State Public Library System, I wish to express my deep appreciation to you and the North Beach West Maui Benefit Fund for your generous donation to Lahaina Public Library.

The new books donated for the Early Reader collection will help replace over 100 well used and worn children's books, and the new University of Hawaii Press titles you donated will enhance the library's Hawaiiana and Pacific collection.

It is gratifying to have friends in the community who make it possible for the Hawaii State Public Library System to continue to provide needed library services to our diverse communities.

Mahalo for your spirit of community and your appreciation of the benefits that the Lahaina Public Library brings to West Maui.

Sincerely,

Richard Burns State Librarian